
October 25, 1979

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

We would very much like to hire Mary Sue Walsh and Sina Brush to assist with 
the cataloguing of your collection. As both of them are familiar with you 
and your work, we are hopeful that the ¡ob will be done quickly and thoroughly

We are able to pay both Mary Sue and Sina $5.00 per hour for their work, and 
are willing to let them arrange their own hours. Of course, we do not want this 
cataloguing work to interfere with the work they are currently performing for 
you. However, we would hope that the cataloguing can be completed as 
quickly as possible.

I hope this arrangement will be satisfactory to you.

All best wishes.

Sincerely,

Marni Sandweiss 
Curator of Photographs 
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